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CROWNWeb Pain Assessment Options 

 

To receive full Pain Assessment credit, each patient that has been on dialysis for 90 days or greater must have 
one of the Pain Assessment Options apply and be selected in CROWNWeb, twice annually, once for the 
period of January–June and once the period of July–December. See below: 

  
 

Option 1: Pain assessment is positive, 
and there is a follow-up. 
Option 2: Pain assessment is positive, 
a follow up plan is not documented,  
and facility documented that patient  
is not eligible. 
Option 3: Pain assessment is negative, 
and no follow up plan required.  
Option 4: No documentation of pain 
assessment, and the facility has 
documentation that the patient is  
not eligible.   
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